
Snippets from Beatty Seniors, Inc.               January 2021 

Board of Directors: 

Marty Campbell 619.517.6332         Jerry Martin 702.686.1016 

Patti Butler 208.880.3405            Randy Reed 725.251.0325 

Vonnie Gray  702.275.4793             Mike Watkins 818.633.3773 

Center Manager: Laura Scanlan         Center Phone: 775-382-5702 

As the weather begins to cool down 
we encourage you to join us at the 
Beatty Senior Center. Our hours 
are 9 am to 2 pm Monday–Friday. 
You are welcome to come and join 
us for activities or you can even 
share a special talent. Chat with   
our manager, Laura, You can also 
join us for activities. If there is 
something you would like  to volun-
teer to share with others. Let us 
know. There will be several ways 
you can volunteer too. Soon,  
Elaine will be hosting morning chair 
exercise classes.  We have others 
who have said they would like to 
share creative art activities. Of 
course you may come anytime to 
play games.  We invite you to make 
our Senior Center a part  of your 
day. “Coffee Club” meets at 9:15 
am. 
 
 

Meals will be served from                
11:30-1:00 you are invited to come 
earlier or stay later. The cost for 
daily meal will be $4.00  for persons 
over 60 and school children.  Lunch 
for persons under 60 will cost 
$6.00.  We will also have soup and 
green salad daily. Soup and green 
Salad will cost $3.00. We are so 
glad to provide healthy choices for 
your nutritional needs. You can pay 
daily or you can purchase a lunch 
punch ticket.   
We are not tied in any way with the 
Nye County Nutrition. We are                
following the guidelines for Senior 
Nutrition. We are hoping to exceed 
those standards and provide you 
with nutritional lunches, and a place 
to enjoy activities. We will be             
following the governors safe Covid 
guidelines. 
 
 

 

We would like to  invite you to join Beatty Community Senior Center.  

This is a place for people of all ages.  We welcome students third 

grade through 12th anytime.  We will be hosting special fundraisers 

through out the year.  HOPE TO SEE YOU  safely there.. 

Our phone is 775-382-5702                                              

BEATTY SENIORS INC                                                      

email: beattyseniorsinc@outlook.com 



 Historical "Snippets" for January   
 

   New Year's Day - The most celebrated holiday around the world.                                     
January 1, 1892 - Ellis Island in New York Harbor opened. Over 20 million      
new arrivals to America were processed until its closing in 1954 .                                                                             

January 3, 1924 - British Egyptologist Howard Carter found the                             
sarcophagus of Tutankhamen in the Valley of the Kings near Luxor after sev-
eral years of searching .                                                                                                                                         

January 4 Louis Braille (1809-1852) was born in France. Blinded as a boy, he 
later invented a reading system for the blind using punch marks in paper.                                                    
January 8, 1935  Elvis Presley (1935-1977) was born in Tupelo, Mississippi.    
January 13, 1990 - Douglas Wilder of Virginia became the first African               
American governor in the U.S. as he took the oath of office in Richmond.    
January 15   Martin Luther King (1929-1968) was born in Atlanta, Georgia. An 
African American civil rights leader. He received the Nobel Peace Prize in 
1964.                                                                                                                                       
January 21, 1954 - The USS Nautilus, the world's first nuclear powered                     
submarine, was launched at Groton, Connecticut .                                                                   
January 23, 1849 - Elizabeth Blackwell was awarded her MD                         
and became America's first woman doctor.                                                                                     
January 24, 1848 - The California gold rush began with the                            
accidental  discovery of gold. Starting the Gold Rush and the term 
Forty-niners.                                                                                                         
January 25, 1961 - President John F. Kennedy conducted the first 
live televised presidential news conference, five days after taking 
office.                                                                                                                  
January 28, 1915 - The U.S. Coast Guard was created by an Act of Congress.                        

Special thank you to our sponsors and volunteers–  

Jerry Adcox, American First National Bank, Beatty Town Advisory Board, Beatty Gen-

eral Improvement District, Beatty VFW, Paul & Patti Butler, Marty & JoAnne Campbell, 

Coeur/Sterling Mining, Corvus Gold NV, Inc., CR Rewards Elko Mining, , Ernie Chil-

dress, Ron & Sheleigh Davis, Ginny Delara, Gus Duncan, Jerry Hammas, Laurel       

Hickenbothen, Dave & Suzy Jackson, Rich & Diane Johnson, Ricardo Lopez, Jerry & 

Lori Martin, Ponderosa Dairy, Larry & Vonnie Gray, Carrie Radomski, Angelo & Carol 

Senary, Wayne & Elizabeth Stephenson, Gus & Teresa Sullivan, Valley Electric              

Company, Michael & Julie Watkins (and Beatty Lions Club)                                                                     

If we missed your name please contact us so we can fix this special recognition.   

Activities: Thursday 5:30 Early Bird Community Bingo                        

@ Beatty Community Center                                                              

Regular Bingo 6:00 pm. This is an evening where up to 

$10 provides evening of  entertainment. We also share 

treats and friendships. You must be 21 to participate.                                  

Watch notices for Kids Bingo.     



 
   Beatty Seniors, Inc.                                                                                    

PO Box 453 / 200 A Ave.                                                                                               

Beatty, Nv 89003                                                                       

Federal Tax ID # 32-0621127                                                                     

Resident General Delivery  

Beatty, NV 89003 

The Beatty Senior Thrift Store tries to be open Thursday—Saturday from 10 am to 

2 pm. We continue to accept donations.  Please make sure the items are clean 

and useable.  We are short on storage so please help us in this regard.  It there is 

something your are looking for please let one of the volunteers know.  We will also 

be able to be open during the Senior Center working hours if requested.   

Our Board members meetings are planned to be hosted on the third Tuesday of 

the month at 9 am . The general public is invited to join us. The agenda will be 

posted in the Senior Center Display Bulletin. 

We will be hosting dine-in, curbside, and home delivery to those in need. Please  

let us know what you need. Our seating is limited for dine-in; please make a reser-

vations.  Our Center Phone: is 75-382-5702 Thank you for making Beatty 

Seniors new operation a great meeting place.                                                  

Beatty Seniors Inc.  Board Members 
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